Boy Apparently Run Over At Torchlight Parade
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A young boy reportedly was hurt in an accident on the Torchlight Parade route in La Crosse
Thursday night...

Sources report that the boy, about eight years old, was run over by a vehicle in the Gillette
Street area around the time the parade was starting. He apparently had arm and leg injuries.
City police could not confirm whether the vehicle was taking part in the parade, but the parade
was stalled for several minutes because of the accident.




